
 

MHR Covid-19 Information 

During the government mandated shelter in place order, the Most Holy Redeemer staff will be 

working from home. If you would like to reach any of us, please leave a voicemail at 415-863-

6259 x 11 or leave a message for Fr. Matt at x 18. You may also send an email to mhr-

admin@mhr.org or send us a DM on our social media accounts. We will be checking all these 

messages often. 

All Masses in the Archdiocese have been closed to the public until further notice, per the 

directive of Archbishop Cordileone. For more information and updates, see the diocesan website 

at https://sfarchdiocese.org/health-alerts 

Fr. Matt will continue to celebrate daily Masses and will pray for any Mass intentions that have 

been scheduled. If you would like any names added to the prayers for the sick or deceased, 

please send them to secretary@mhr.org.  

Many parishes, including MHR on our Facebook page, around the Archdiocese and around the 

country and around the globe (including the Vatican) will live-stream the Masses celebrated in 

private. Information on some of these can be found here: sfarch.org/livestreams.  

We will also be regularly sending out and posting resources to help with your spiritual and 

prayer life during these days at home. Be sure to sign up for our email list and follow us on our 

social media platforms, as each will have differences offerings. 

These are unprecedented and challenging days. We are doing our best to bear them with grace, 

trust, and calm. Please stay safe and healthy, and remember to check in on each other by phone 

or email or video. And know that the staff of MHR is praying for you. 
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